Date: 08/28/2013
To: Lou Ann Mullings-Fiscal Coordinator
From: Sgt. Callie

Ref: Sexual Assault Bill

Piease be advised the following sexual assault exam bill was received by us in August 2013, The original
Sexual Assault case, Fort Bend County Sheriff's Office case 11-24664, was investigated by the Sheriff's
Office in Septernber 2011, | am not sure why we are just now getting a bill for the Exam, but it has not
been praviously paid,



